FIFTY-NINTH ANNUAL REPORT

OF THE

Committee of Management of 8t. George's Society of Quebe,

FOR THE YEAR 1804,

The Committeé of Management have the honor to submit
the following report of their proceedings during the past
year, being the fifty-ninth since the foundation of the Society.

The anniversary of St. George's Day was-telebrated by
divine service in the Cathedral, at which the- Very Rev.

Dr. Norman, Dean of Quebec, and one of the Chaplains of

the Socjety, kindly preached a most eloquent and patriotic

sermon. The Committee ordered it to be published in’our
annual report. £
The musical part of the service was, as usual, admirably
rendered by thé talented choir of the Cathedral, under the
able direction of Mr. E. A. Bishop, organist, to all of whom
the Society is again indebted for their valuable assistance.
The gollection amounted tothie handsome sum of $59.76.
The report of the Sub-Committee of Charity shows the

Society has relieved 182 cases ofdistress during the year, at

an outlay of $5567.79. (See report of Sub-Committee of

Charity.)

The financial affairs of the Society continue in a very

\ prosperous condition, owing to the vigilance of our line of

able Treasurers, &

We regret to say that death has been the cause of
removal from our ranks of several worthy members in the
persons of Mr. H. J. Kimlin, one of the Committee of
Management, and a life member since 1887, and Messrs. C.
R Coker, Joshua Hobrough and David Morgan, ordinary
members.



